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Thank you, Madam President.
Lithuania warmly welcomes the delegation of Sweden. We congratulate Sweden on its ambitious feminist foreign policy and progress achieved in human rights agenda since the last UPR.
Lithuania would like to recommend the following:
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]To expedite the process of establishment of an independent National Human Rights Institution. 
2. To consider ratifying the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance.

Lithuania wishes Sweden success in the current UPR cycle. 

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]I thank you. 


